
Notice of Public Hearing 
Sale of Publicly Owned Property 

In the City of Marshall 
 

The Housing and Redevelopment Authority in and for the City of Marshall, Minnesota (HRA) proposes to 
sell approximately 2.5 acres of a land split in Parcel No. 27-538002-0 to Border States Industries, Inc. The 
HRA determined that the sale and conveyance of the HRA owned property is in the best interests of the 
City of Marshall and its residents. 
 
Please take notice that the questions and approving the sale of the property will be heard and considered 
by the public at the next HRA meeting on January 12, 2021 at 5:15 PM. The public hearing will be held at 
the Minnesota Emergency Response and Industrial Training (MERIT) Center, 1001 Erie Road, Marshall, 
MN. At said hearing the terms and conditions of the sale will be available to the public. At said hearing, 
members of the public will be given an opportunity to be heard. 
 

Kyle Box 
City Clerk 

City of Marshall, Minnesota 
 


